

Newsletter

Thursday 27th June 2024

School Website https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php

Dear Parents/ Carers

What a wonderful week we have had, the children all enjoyed 'shuffle up' today where they met their new teachers and classmates. The Warwick children loved the trip to the beach and Wysdom & Priory children are working hard on their performance.

We are excited to let you all know that we have secured funding from the Burford School Foundation (subject to planning) to erect a 'wooden garden room' which will be used by all children including small groups for interventions, phonics teaching and nurture groups. The positioning of this garden room will not be seen from Priory Lane as it proposed to be put in the alcove on the right as you enter the playground, thus not taking away any playground away.

Whilst writing, I can also confirm that our academy trust (ODST) have agreed to fund for this playground to be resurfaced and this should be done in the summer holidays. In the following financial year 2025-26 they have also allocated a very large pot of money to be spent on replacing all of our listed building windows. We are so lucky to be in such a supportive Trust.

On Monday 8th July when we present our Year 6's with their leavers' hoodies, we will also be giving all of our Year 5 children a school tie ready for September. Please note that Year 6 children wear a school tie with a white shirt and a V Neck sweatshirt or cardigan. Attached you will find Mapac's suggested order deadline. Alternatively, Myschool clothing also stock our uniform.

For Sports Day, we would like to erect some gazeboes in the paddock – should you have one we could borrow for the day, we would very much appreciate it. If they could be delivered on the day before please (Wednesday).

Summer Holiday Clubs – due to the very low numbers of demand for this at Burford, we will not be running any weeks during the summer holidays. However, St Christopher's Primary School in Langford will be running a week – starting on Monday 29th July until the Friday. All Burford Primary School children are more than welcome to attend too. Please see attached poster for the booking details.

Happy Thursday everyone – enjoy the long weekend.

Rachel Veeder, Executive Headteacher



Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been 'Burford Best'
Last week they were:-

Warwick Class – Harrison Broom Windrush Class – Shane Cookson Tolsey Class - Henry Godwin Wysdom Class – Mollie Millard Priory Class – Aleah Aston

This week they are:-

Warwick Class - Harrison Scott Windrush Class - Leo Lake Tolsey Class - Bobby Hopcroft Wysdom Class - Kaitlyn McCrorie Priory Class - Evie Pinker

Diary Dates & Future Dates

Friday 28 th June	Induction Day – Year 6 Secondary School
Friday 28th June	PRIMARY SCHOOL - INSET DAY
Thursday 11 th July	Sports Day
Tuesday 16 th July 6.00	Upper School Performance, @ Burford
p.m.	School
Monday 15 th July	Reserve Sports Day – see schedule
Friday 19 th July	Party in the Paddock/School Fete 3.30 to
	6.00 p.m.
Tuesday 23 rd July	9.00 a.m. Leaver's Assembly 9.00 a.m.
	school hall (max 1 hour)
	6.00 p.m. – 8.00 p.m. Year 6 Leavers party
	in the paddock with parents/siblings
Wednesday 24 th July	Term ends at 3.15 p.m. No afterschool
	club





at the Beach in the Cotswolds

Wow – what a great day everyone had at Cotswold Beach and Country Park. We thought we were going to paddle, but ended up swimming! We built sandcastles, tried to catch fish, found lots of crab legs and had a picnic under the trees. We literally had the best day ever!











In the Community

See Poster attached

Summer holidays are fast approaching and here at Footy Kids we have lots of fun football sessions for your child in Ducklington and Carterton to get involved with, and if you book now, you get 25% off!

To book, go to enrolmy.com/footy-kids

★ For anymore info, please contact us at tomspeers@footykids.org ★ ★

Burford Best

Rags 2 Riches

Thank you to all those who contributed towards our clothes collection today – we raised £46.60 and our clothes will help families in Ukraine.

